August 12, 2001


The day began with the mapping of the stones in L2048 in anticipation of their removal.  Meanwhile the eastern portion of L2075 was dug to level off the locus.  This small area contained a plethora of artifacts, including lots of pottery sherds, three grinding stones, two possible pestles, and some plaster bits.  The soil became darker, clayey and pebbly.


After breakfast work was done on the surface, formerly L2089, but renamed L2092 for the removal.  First the surface pottery was removed.  Bags were changed and a second layer was collected.  Many of the sherds were large, between 15-25cm.  A few carbon samples were recovered during the removal of this locus.

